Things are hopping in Colorado!  

With a community of 160 CAF families located both in Denver and Colorado Springs, there are plenty of people to meet and to join in on some fun together.  For example, earlier this year, over 50 Canadians met a park in Castlerock Colorado for an afternoon with fellow Canucks.  Warm weather and sunny skies proved to be the right combination for a picnic lunch and time well spent outdoors.  Members posted to Colorado also had the chance to connect (and in some cases reconnect!) with friends.  The end result was a closer community feel and the chance to “reach out across the miles”. 
Since that event in June, MFS Colorado Springs has been busy creating other activities to bring the community together.  August marked the annual Youth Splash Day and Welcome BBQ, which in total attracted over 370 members of the Canadian military community.  There was also the Spouses Welcome Coffee which brought many local spouses together for a morning of chatting, eating and laughing.  And just recently, there was Harvest Fest, our annual celebration of Fall that featured a pumpkin patch, a scavenger hunt and a delicious meal of turkey, ham, mashed potatoes and so much more!

If you ever find yourself in the Centennial State, don’t hesitate to reach out to MFS Colorado Springs.  You will be warmly welcomed into the fold!
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Picnic & Play 
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Harvest Fest 

